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March 25, 2015
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Dear Sir/Madam:

It is my pleasure to recommend Mr. Nikolay Yusupov for the Student Nurse
Service Program Summer 2015, sponsored by Bellevue Hospital Center.

Mr. Yusupov is currently a second semester student in Borough of Manhattan
Community College's (BMCC) nursing program and is expected to graduate with
an Associate in Applied Science degree in Nursing in May 2016.

| know Mr. Yusupov as Adjunct Professor of Nursing in BMCC’s Department of
Nursing and can therefore attest to his eligibility and suitability for the Student
Nurse Service Program.

Mr. Yusupov's clinical evaluations consistently document that he is able to use
the nursing process effectively while caring for assigned patients with actual
health care needs and can apply relevant theoretical knowledge and concepts to
clinical practice. | have observed Mr. Yusupov to be a highly motivated,
energetic, conscientious, and caring/compassionate nursing student. He relates
therapeutically with patients in various health care states and communicates
effectively with his peers and health care team members to ensure quality, safe,
and competent patient-centered care.

Mr. Yusupov is a person of high integrity and conducts himself in a mature and
professional manner. He shows a high level of dedication to doing a good job
and is reliable, dependable, and responsible. He has the abilities and motivation
essential for success in this program. He is strongly committed to learn and will
work hard to expand his clinical thinking, knowledge, and skills.



| recommend Mr. Nikolay Yusupov with strong enthusiasm for the Student
Nurse Service Program. | know that he will do well in this program and that you
will find him to be a true asset to your health care facility.

Sincerely,

Barbara Tacinelli, MA, RN
Adjunct Professor of Nursing



